
The scheme allows only GPs 
to identify any patient(s) that 
might be ‘at-risk’. For example, 
a patient who might need to 
be admitted to hospital in the 
near future or who could benefit 
from preventative care from 
specialists in NHS Community 
Services or from the voluntary 
sector.

If you have any concerns, 
questions, or do not want your 

information being used in this 
way, please speak to your 
GP practice.

If you have already opted out 
of Summary Care Record or 
care.data programme your 
records will not be included.

Further information can also be 
found in the NHS West Essex CCG 
Fair Processing Notice which is 
on the website:

www.westessexccg.nhs.uk
@nhswestessex
01992 566140

To help your GP provide you with even better 
care this GP practice, along with others in west 
Essex, is participating in a scheme that allows 
your GP health record to be linked with records 
other health professionals have about you.
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